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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
The Almond Board of California released their first shipment report for the 2018 crop season on 
Tuesday evening, the 11th of September, showing shipments of 154.2 million lbs, a reduction of 
8.5% from last year’s 168 million lbs. August crop receipts ended at 189 million lbs. 
 
The shipment number for August was not a surprise in itself, as it is in line with what most market 
participants had expected. Looking at the numbers behind the shipment number reveals some 
interesting facts… 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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